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Dear New Students/Parents/Guardians 
 
We would like to invite your child to our Year 6 Induction Day 2023. 
 
Induction Day – Wednesday 5th July 2023 
 
Please use our entrance on Holders Road to access our school site. We advise you park a short distance away 
from school and walk in. It’s a very busy site and we don’t allow parents/visitors to drive the site at any time 
during the school day for obvious health and safety reasons.  
The day will begin at 8.35am,( so please arrive by 8.25am at the latest) with the students meeting in the 
Lower School Hall. Members of staff will be at the school entrance to help direct your child to the right place.  
 
Students should wear their Primary School uniform and bring basic equipment, stationery and a PE kit. Lunch 
will be provided but you may wish to provide your child with a break time snack and a re-fillable water bottle. 
Water fountains are available throughout the school site.  
 
If your child needs to take any medication during the day- please ensure that it is dropped off at our Reception 
at the start of the day along with a completed yellow Administration of Medication Form (enclosed). 
 
Students will be available for collection at 2.50pm which is the end of our school day from the Lower 
School Hall. The exit gates to Antrobus Road will be open at this time but we ask that you walk into site to 
collect as No cars will be permitted. 
 
Parent and New Student Evening – Lower School Hall-  Wednesday 5th July 2023 
You can access the school site either by the Holders Road or Antrobus Road entrance for the evening event. 
The evening will start at 6.00pm and is for new students and their parents. We specify that parents MUST 
accompany their child to this event as we feel that the partnership between parents and school is a vital factor 
in ensuring the smooth and continuing progress of a child's education.   
 
The event will also give you an opportunity to meet our Headteacher Mrs Dean, members of staff who will be 
supporting your child from September, including myself Mrs Roberts Assistant Headteacher, their Progress 
Leader Mr McCarthy, their Year 7 Pastoral Manager Mrs Moran, Mrs Moore SENDCo and Mrs Turnock Assistant 
SENDCo and tutors. You will have the opportunity to ask questions and will receive further information about 
the school. 
 
If you have internet access you might like to visit the parent portal on our main school website on 
www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk.  
 
We look forward to meeting you and your child on Wednesday 5th July 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely,       
 
Mrs T Roberts,  
Assistant Headteacher   
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